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Pendeen Primary School

School Council Agenda and Minutes

	09/11/21
10.10 – 10.30
Tevi Room
Feedback via newsletter
12/11/21

	Feedback from Pupil Questionnaires – Prior to discussing responses to questionnaires, we discussed whether school council felt safe and happy in school. Whether they knew who their mentor was and whether they would recommend Pendeen School to other families.
All of school council said they were safe. All said they were happy. All said they would recommend Pendeen to other children. 2 children were unsure who their mentor was and why they would go to them. We clarified names and also that any child can go to their mentor at any time about anything that is concerning them. All classes have a list of mentors on display in their classroom.
School council discussed responses with other children. from All children said they were safe in school. A couple of children said they would not recommend to other children because “I want to keep the school exactly as it is”; “They might not like maths” and “I’ve never thought about this before”
Banners for the front of the school – Some staff have suggested that the front of the school does not look as appealing as it might. School council agreed and have asked to look into having banners on the front fences to showcase: Children’s artwork; Children sharing things; Children being happy; Rainbows. CW will look into cost and bring designs back to school council on 22/11/21.
Kindness awards: Children chosen by other children for showing kindness to others in school: 
AOB – 
Class books for concerns –
Kynsa
Nessa
Teyr
Peswara
Jessie
Jackson
Riley R, Arthur
Logan
Dates:  On wall – next meeting 22/11/21


